

We hope that this month's e:bulletin finds you and your families safe and well.

College News

OE News

Data Management

We were delighted to welcome back our Year 6 students this week, with additional measures implemented to ensure students can adhere to social distancing guidelines. The remainder of our students continue their timetabled lessons online and are particularly enjoying their daily Tutor Time where they get to chat with their peers. We are incredibly proud and impressed by the way our students have adapted.

Upcoming Events

Some of our students' work can be found on our Facebook page and also on YouTube.

OE Golf Day

OE London Dinner

College News

OE Northern Dinner College launches Jebb Scholarship to commemorate 100 years

To commemorate the 100 year anniversary of Save the Children and as a tribute to the founder, Eglantyne Jebb, who lived in Ellesmere, the College is offering a unique scholarship to a pupil looking to start their Sixth Form eduction in September 2020.

Update your details

If you have recently moved house or changed your email address, please contact the office on: external.relations@ ellesmere.com so we can ensure your record is accurate.



Save the Children was built around the principles of helping others within the community, and the College wants to recognise and reward those younger members of the community who selflessly support the community in whatever way that may be. Applications for the Jebb Scholarship are invited from young people who can demonstrate their commitment to the community they live in, and the people they support - through volunteering their time, working on community projects, or raising money for local charities, but it will have a positive impact on their community and those around them.

Ellesmere faces

Is there a typical Ellesmerian?

Find out here: Where are they now?

The Jebb Scholarship will support one student through the duration of their education at Ellesmere College and a further means tested bursary can also be applied to this scholarship, if required.

Brendan Wignall, Headmaster, said of the scholarship: "The 100 year commemoration of Save the Children makes 2020 a very special year and concentrates attention on the amazing work carried out by these amazing sisters - Eglantyne Jebb and Dorothy Buxton.

Read More...

Ellesmere news

Keep up to date with the College's news via:

The College Website

Facebook

Instagram

Twitter

Tennis Academy player wins prestigious sports award



Tennis at the Ellesmere Academy.

Read More...

One of our rising tennis stars has been awarded a prestigious accolade marking her Leisure Servi outstanding sporting achievements.

Aditi Chezhian, a member of the Ellesmere College Tennis Academy, is already an established part of the Welsh National Junior Squad with a list of impressive performances to her name.

She received the Shropshire Schools Sports and Athletics Association 'John Beswick International Award' at a presentation evening held at the Shirehall in Shrewsbury after being nominated by Stephen Welti, Senior Performance Coach and Director of

Music Scholar featured in Independent School Parent magazine



Thank you to the Independent School Parent Magazine for featuring us in their Spring Senior Edition with a focus on scholarships and independent schooling by Stephen Mullock - Deputy Head, External Relations.

The Walker Music Scholar, Rhian-Carys Jones, tells her story about applying for and receiving the Walker Music scholarship, what it means to her and the opportunities it has given her for her future music career.

Read More...

Virtual College Tours



Due to the current government restrictions, the College's gates are closed to visitors but school is very much still open.

Here at Ellesmere College we are understandably proud of our majestic and historic campus, but we are aware that visits in person are not possible at the moment, so we have endeavoured to bring the College to you via a <u>Virtual Tour</u>.

The <u>Virtual Tour</u> provides you with a flexible alternative to visiting in person from wherever you are in the world, giving you a full 360 degree tour of some key areas of the school. From classrooms to boarding houses, Tennis Centre to the Arts Studio and some of the grounds. All it takes is a click to explore and experience these areas and get a sense of the nurturing and enabling environment that we are creating for students at the College.

Read More...

Old Ellesmerian News

EC Podcast with Director of Sport, Ian Williams



Director of Sport, Ian Williams has set up a podcast interviewing Old Ellesmerians. Please follow the links below:

Podcast I: Will Davies - Head Boy... 'Rugby and Katy Perry'

Podcast 2: Jess Martin-Jones... Ellesmere to Australia Jess talks about her experience at

Ellesmere and her journey to where she is now living and running a business in Australia.

<u>Podcast 3: Ellie Southward... Shropshire to Swimstar USA</u> Ellie left Ellesmere after successfully combining her academic and sporting career, and went to the USA to pursue her swimming career at Missouri State University.



Virtual Lecture Series - request for speakers

The intellectual life of the College stretches way beyond the confines of the classroom, we believe that students can learn a great deal from those who have gone before them so we're taking the Edge lecture series online!

Designed as just one element of Ellesmere's Leadership and Entrepreneurship programme, The Edge lectures are designed to give our students a helping hand when entering the world of university and work. By connecting to the 5,000+ Old Ellesmerians worldwide, the younger generation can gain from their expertise and experience, creating mentoring and work experience opportunities in many professional fields.

To make the programme more accessible, future EDGE lectures will take place via video conference, speakers will have the opportunity to present to a group of students for 30 minutes, followed by a 10 minute Q&A session

Offered to all Sixth Form and Year 11 students, the programme has proven to be very successful since it started in 2012. Students have had the opportunity to see and speak to OEs and parents of many professions including doctors, lawyers, architects, engineers, military, entrepreneurs and many more.

If you would be interested in offering a talk on your career or business, please contact Olivia Beckett: olivia.beckett@ellesmere.com / 01691 626541.

Data Management



As we move into a more digital phase, we want to ensure that we have the correct contact information for you on our database. We know that people sometimes change their contact details and may not remember to inform us, we like to keep in touch and inform you of news and events from the College and the Club so ask that you complete this short survey so we can ensure our details are correct: Old Ellesmerian Survey